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Bealings School                                                          
01473 622376   
admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk

11th November 2021
Dear Parents & Carers  

Here is a reminder of our procedure for a school closure due to severe weather conditions.
Suffolk County Council will give out a list of schools closed on website http://schoolclosures.suffolk.gov.uk.
Local press and radio stations will then use this website to broadcast information to the public.
If possible we will also try to send a message out via Parent Mail.
Best wishes!

Duncan & Kelly
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